
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

5. UNFORMED ROTHESAY ROAD CORRIDOR - ASTON DRIVE EXTENSION TO BOWER AVENUE 
(Cont’d) 

 
 The Asset Policy Engineer provided an update on the subdivisional development works that are 

occurring and the new roadworks that will eventually link Burwood Road and Queenspark Drive, and 
sought the Board’s approval to proceed with the community consultation on the design concept for the 
extension of Aston Drive to Bower Avenue.  The Board decided to approve the concept plan for the 
extension of Aston Drive to Bower Avenue for community consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


